
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
I have just looked at the new map being proposed. Being a member of District 5 and living in the Onion 
Creek area, I cannot image that you feel our needs align with those from the Barton Hills area. I 
completely support the SANA proposal, which aligns interests among communities that are similar in 
demographics and interests. 
  
I sincerely hope you reconsider the current map, and I am planning to be at the Dawson Road meeting 
tonight. 
  
Best, 
  
Kristen 
Kristen Gray 
 


